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Alice Pyper

From: Alice Pyper
Sent: 17 February 2025 16:04
To: Morgan, Jane
Subject: RE: New forest road at Nant yr Arian

Hi Jane, 
Thanks for getting in touch.  Definitely in agreement regarding the weather! 
I have a few questions - Would it be possible to send shapefiles to show the route of the proposed 
work?  What does the work entail, I’m a bit confused whether this is a completely new track, or if it is the 
widening/improving of an existing one?  I presume you are not going through planning for this track? 
It would be helpful to have a bit more detail (method statement) over what the work will involve, is new 
ground going to be cut? 
Ideally I guess this would be covered by an archaeological watching brief (monitoring and recording), is 
that something which you can do?    
Happy to have a chat on the phone or teams if that is easier 
Best wishes 
Alice 
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From: Morgan, Jane <Jane.Morgan@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk>  
Sent: 14 February 2025 12:56 
To: Alice Pyper <Alice.Pyper@Heneb.org.uk> 
Subject: New forest road at Nant yr Arian 
 
Hi Alice, 
Hope you are well? 
I am looking forward to the Spring. Rather fed up with being cold now. 
Alice – my Integrated Engineering colleagues need to build a new forest road as shown on the 
attached plan. This road is required from a H&S perspective as it will allow hauliers to move timber 
without travelling past the Visitor Centre – a high rec area. 
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We have just noted (at rather a late stage in the process I am afraid – my fault I think) that there is a 
heritage feature crossing the proposed new road, being the course of a pipeline recorded on 1891 
maps, part of the Aberystwyth Corporation Water Supply. There is no obvious physical evidence of a 
linear feature (I would suppose it would mostly be underground) but I note that there is an aqueduct 
conveying the pipeline over stream gulley further up the forest road. 
Please see the screengrab below, showing the location of the heritage feature. 
This feature has been built over with a forest road in an area further north at Nant yr Arian. 
My colleague hopes to start this scheme in April, so could you have a look and let me know your 
thoughts?  
Many thanks for your help in this matter. 
Jane 
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Enw / Name: Jane Morgan 
Teitl swydd / Job title: Swyddog / Officer  
Adran / Team: Rheoli Tir Canol y Gogledd / Land Management Mid North 
Rhif Ffon / Phone number: 07870 541996 
Rhagenwau / Pronouns: hi, ei / she, her  
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Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a byddwn yn ymateb yn Gymraeg, heb i 
hynny arwain at oedi.   
Correspondence in Welsh is welcomed, and we will respond in Welsh without it 
leading to a delay. 
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